
Funeral Procession Detail, Mr. Jerry Schade, Tony’s Wrecker Service 

Monday, January 22, 2018 – 12:00 

St. Matthews Baptist Church, 3515 Grandview Avenue, Louisville, KY 40207 

 

To honor the life and legacy of Mr. Jerry Schade, owner of Tony’s Wrecker Service in Louisville, KY, you 

are requested to participate in a procession that will take Mr. Schade to his final resting place.  All First 

responder vehicles are welcome to participate; showing the family and community how we pay respect 

to a man of great character, ingenuity and dedication to his family and industry. 

Please report to the staging area located at St. Matthews Baptist Church by noon on Monday.  Enter the 

parking lot of St. Matthews Baptist church ONLY from one of the two entrances off of Grandview 

Avenue.  There will be a one-hour visitation period beginning at 11:00 on Monday for those wishing to 

pay their respects in person.  Pearson’s Funeral Home is located at 149 Breckenridge Lane 

(approximately four blocks from the church).  The staging area will be open at 11:00. The funeral service 

will begin at 12:00. 

IMPORTANT: companies wishing to include extra-heavy-duty vehicles in excess of 70,000 lbs. must 

contact Casey Burrows at (502) 640-4691 prior to Monday’s event.  Special instructions for staging will 

be given to those individuals. 

Once directed by law enforcement officers, the procession will leave the staging area and travel east on 

Grandview Avenue to its intersection with Breckenridge Lane.  We will then make a right turn and travel 

South on Breckenridge Lane approximately five miles to the dead-end.  The procession will make a right 

turn on Bardstown Road and travel North West approximately ½ mile to the cemetery entrance on the 

left.  Please operate in the right-hand travel lanes at all times unless directed otherwise by law 

enforcement.  Activate all emergency lighting and high beam headlights while traveling in the 

procession.  Law enforcement officers will be controlling traffic flow at intersections allowing continuous 

flow of the procession.  However, it is your responsibility to exercise due regard for all motorists while 

participating in the procession. 

You have been invited by the Schade family to drive into the cemetery to attend the graveside service.  

You are also free to continue past the cemetery on Bardstown Road toward I-264 to return to your 

home area. Final details related to parking at the cemetery will be given at the staging area. 

The staging officer is Major Kenny Amback (Car 5502), McMahan Fire.  He can be reached at (502) 345-

6824 should you need guidance on Monday.  Prior to Monday, please call Casey Burrows (502) 640-4691 

for assistance. 

Your participation in this event is greatly appreciated by the Schade family and all of the operators at 

Tony’s Wrecker Service.   

Kind Regards, 

Casey Burrows 

Burrows Wrecker Service 


